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GSCV/Notice/STC/ 2022-23/07      Date: 18/07/2022 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

We are pleased to announce that various departments of our college are offering a range of 

Short Term Courses (STCs), each with duration of 30 hours. These courses provide a unique 

opportunity to enhance your knowledge and skills in specialized areas. Please find the list of 

available courses and their respective course coordinators below: 

S.No. Offering 

Department 

Couse Code and Title Course Coordinator 

1. Zoology STCZO04: Aquarium Management Dr. Rajesh C. Senma 

2. Botany STCBO04: Plant Secondary Metabolite 

extraction & Standardization 

Dr. Meghna Adhvaryu 

3. Microbiology STCMB07: Emerging & Remerging 

Disease  

Dr. Nishant Junnarkar 

4. Chemistry STCCH07: Types of Titration in 

Analytical Chemistry 

Dr. Kumar Gamit 

5 Mathematics STCMT03: Quantitative Reasoning for 

Competitive Exams 

Mr. Vanaraj Kagada 

6 Physics STCPHY03: Electronics Prototyping 

and Experimentation 

 

Dr. Hemal Vankar 

All the STCs will commence from 25
th

 July 2022 and will conclude on 06
th

 September 2022 . 

These courses will be taught beyond the regular college teaching hours, during the zero hour 

from 9:00 to 10.00 AM daily. 

All students interested in these courses must contact the respective course coordinators for 

more information and to complete the registration process. 

Do not miss this opportunity to expand your academic and practical knowledge in these 

exciting fields. 

For any general inquiries, please contact the academic office. 

 

 

 


